HASSDA General Membership Meeting
Manhattan Kansas
3/23/13 11:15am

Present: Maye Wegner, President called the meeting to order at 11:14 am. Board members present: Christine Batz,
Kathy Mears, and Jane Anderson. 41 general members attended (Secretary forgot to pass attendance sheet to
membership)

Minutes of the 3/31/12 meeting approved as presented. Phoebe Sage moved approved and membership approved.

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer’s report presented and corrected as noted on Report. Phoebe Sage moved for approval
and Vicki Eslick second. Approved.

Old Business:
Smoothie Hall: Membership reports it was a good time and it worked. Different levels good.
Multiple Partners Card: Membership liked this idea.

New Business:

2014 Festival- Jane Anderson - Requested help from volunteers to manage the festival.

Every 20 pre registrations there will be a drawing for a free registration

Host hotel - please call the hotel for reservation to get special rate, need to meet the guarantee

Membership requests a separate sheet listing the hotel information be with the registration information and ribbon letter.
They were reminded that information is always available on the website of www: wesquaredance.com/hassda

Representatives from Colorado asked if they could become members of HASSDA as they do not have a singles group in
Colorado. Maye thanked Colorado and stated that the new Board could pursue that as their first order of business.

Membership requested round dance to the plus hall instead of the A level hall since not that many A level dancers round
dance. Maye said she would move and announce at the beginning of the dance.

Need Bids for Future Festivals. Compliments to the K-State facility. Possibility of having it back at K-State in 20157

New Officers: 2013/2014
President: Jessie Jackson Sr.
Vice-president: Kelly Bockover
Secretary: Vicky Zeller
Historian: Bobbie Heiden
Treasurer: Dee Proctor

News Letter Editor: Vicki Eslick

Coordinators volunteering at the meeting:
Kathy Brothers, Kansas

Phoebe Sage, SW Missouri and Arkansas
Jim & Kathy Bellinger, Nebraska

Marilyn Berg, Colorado

Judy Tucker, Oklahoma

Vicki Eslick, OKC

Jane Anderson, South Texas

Jo Saffell, lowa

Adjournment:

Maye Thanked everyone and the Lone Wranglers for Co-Hosting the 2013 Festival.
Maye introduced Ron Holland of SSDUSA

Remember After Party at Nationals in Exhibit Hall D.

Above Minutes Approved at General Meeting on May 10, 2014



